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We have exciting news !  

 
Play Area Build 

 
Can you help ? 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 

We are looking to build a new play area for our Early Years      
Children, we have some fantastic ideas to redesign the current   
area. Do you know of any employers or companies in the area 
who might like to a sponsor a piece of play equipment for         
example. If you do please ask them to contact Mrs Webb our 
School Business Manager on 0161 681 2645. 
 
Benefits of outdoor play equipment: 
 
 Improves children’s sensory skills 
 Helps children develop motor skills, supporting writing 
 Helps children learn how to work with other children 
 Provides opportunities for types of play crucial to children’s 

development 
 
 
Many thanks in advance, for your continued support. 
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Forest time Year 2 
 
 

Year 2 have been finding out about 
Living Things and their Habitats in 
Science this half term. They have 

spent the last few Science lessons in 
the forest. We have been exploring 

the habitat and then finding out 
about the mini eats that live within 

this habitat. The children had a great 
time and even braved the snowy  
conditions to  explore the forest !  

 
 
 

Valentines  
Disco    
 
We’re really  
looking forward to 
the Valentines   
Disco which is     
being held on Wednesday the 14th  
February. 
 
Entry is £3 each and the children will get 
a packet of crisps and a drink.  
 
All details are on the email and   
ClassDojo including drop off and pick up 
arrangements, along with change of 
clothes plans for the children attending 
straight after school. 

 
 
Wedding Bells! 
 
 
 
 

Congratulations to the new 
Mrs Goulding (Miss  Macpherson ) who 

supports children in classes Coral &    
Sapphire, she got married on the 22nd 

December after 30 years together ! 
 
 

 Congratulations ! 
 
Miss Edwards will be retiring at the end of this term after 27 years here at HFPS. We 
thank her for the passion, commitment and dedication she has shown to our pupils, 
they have thrived under her care.  
 
We will miss her enormously!  
 
If anyone would like to contribute to a collection for her, please 
give it to the school office. 


